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Class 2 News

We have such a busy week in Class 2 learning all about Robots. Our story time book has been a very funny story
called No-Bot, all about a robot who loses and finds his bottom. It has made us laugh and inspired us to do lots of
robot themed activities. In our topic work we learned about what toys are made of and in maths practiced making
numbers to help fix some broken robots. We also came up with some funky robot moves and a funny wiggly dance just

like the robot in the story!

We had another lovely swimming lesson and practiced ﬂoating and gliding this week and in outdoor school we used our

team work skills to build a rope bridge. Well done everybody!
If you have any questions or worries please come and speak to me or contact the ofﬁce.

Wishing you a lovely weekend, Mrs Shannon and the Class 2 team xx




